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Bremen, 20.07.2017

Dear cutter teams,

on Saturday, 02nd December 2017 the Student’s committee of Bremen University of Applied
Sciences, department of nautical studies, once again will organize the inofficial european
championship in cutter racing on the river Weser. We would like to invite your team for this
competition.

Every team consists of 10 oarswomen/-men and one helmswoman/-man as well as a
maximum of 4 spare women/-men. In addition to the race we are going to have an after-
raceparty for all the teams on Saturday night. The starting fee is 40 Euro per each team and
should be paid before via remittance (see application form). 

This year, we will offer a breakfast snack at the organisation tent at the Weser. The breakfast is 
included in the starting fee. 

Please send the cutter race application form until 17th November 2017 (deadline). Only written
assents can be accepted. We are forced to limit the number of participants and applications. 
Therefore please answer as soon as possible. However any foreign team is gladly welcome and 
will be supported by any means to participate. 

Best regards,

Cutter Chief

Sebastian Klotsche

cell: + 49 1573 0814542
email: kutterpullen@hsbremen.de


	Folie 1

